





Colorado State University, Sigma Phi Epsilon Current News | www.CSUSigEp.org

Annual Giving Campaign 2016

Dear Brothers,

Let me begin by saying I consider it an honor and privilege to serve as President of the Red Door House Corporation. It is a responsibility that I don't take lightly.

I want to personally thank all those who gave to the *Honoring Our Past and Inspiring Our Future* campaign for investing in the future of Colorado Gamma. Your contribution will play a big part in the future of student life on the CSU campus. With the successful completion of the campaign and renovation, our annual alumni giving request returns this fall with one significant difference—we are seeking support through tax deductible donations.

The completed renovations have proven to be the best on campus. Plans for the new Jenkins Library are for it to be much more than just a room filled with books—it will be the home to one of the most unique residential learning communities on the CSU campus with unique educational programs. A place where the undergraduate members will work with university faculty to create seminars aligned with co-curricular activities designed to increase their academic achievement and give students a well-rounded education.



Future brothers will be actively involved in the many
SigEp programs and events that focus on scholarship, leadership and life skills. The refinement of these crucial skills
prepares future brothers to succeed after graduation and will help them achieve balance and satisfaction in their
personal lives.

That is why the Colorado Gamma Residential Learning Community (RLC) Fund was created, to provide funds for these academic and leadership programs while still supporting scholarships. Funds will be used to send members to the Ruck Leadership Institute, Carlson Leadership Academy, Life After College, Grand Chapter Conclave, and to fund the Balanced Man Scholarship and associated events. Funds will also be used to defer the cost of sending our fellow alumni to the Philip Cox Volunteer Institute to ensure they have the resources and support needed to succeed in their respective roles as Chapter mentors.

Help strengthen the legacy of Colorado Gamma with your gift to the Colorado Gamma RLC Fund through the Sigma Phi Epsilon Educational Foundation. It is a 100% tax-deductible donation. Visit www.csusigep.org/RLCgiving to learn how you can make a tax-deductible gift, restricted to supporting Colorado Gamma undergraduates and CSU students.

Because of your support, future brothers will have the best living environment on campus and receive an unparalleled fraternity experience during the most crucial years of their young lives.

Thank you for believing in our Fraternity and our ability to build balanced men.

Fraternally.

Dan Reagan CEO and President

Red Door House Corporation

sig-news02-AG-F16-cfo.indd 1 10/14/16 8:14 PM





Annual Giving Campaign 2016

Sigma Phi Epsilon P.O. Box 2051 Fort Collins, CO 80522

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Support the CSU SigEp chapter with scholarships and educational programming—and qualify for a tax deduction!

YOU MAY SUBMIT YOUR GIFT ONLINE OR BY MAIL:

ONLINE

- Visit the Sigma Phi Epsilon
 Educational Foundation website,
 www.csusigep.org/RLCgiving
- Select "Colorado Gamma Residential Learning Community"
- Enter the amount of your gift, one-time or recurring, and complete your personal and payment information

BY MAIL

- Make check payable to "Sigma Phi Epsilon Educational Foundation"
- Add Memo: "Colorado Gamma RLC fund"
- Mail check to:

Sigma Phi Epsilon Educational Foundation Attn: Alumni Giving 301 S. Boulevard Richmond, VA 23220

^{*} Please contact your tax professional to determine the tax deductibility of a gift to the 501(c)(3) Sigma Phi Epsilon Educational Foundation charity (Tax ID: 546053821).